
‘Breaking Dawn Part 2’: The
‘Twilight’ Finale Is Finally
Here

By Nicole Weintraub

The long awaited conclusion to the Twilight saga has finally
arrived with the final installment of Breaking Dawn Part 2.
Who else is not jumping in their seat from sheer anticipation?
Real life couple Kristen Stewart and Rob Pattinson reunite on
the big screen as Bella Swan and Edward Cullen. In the first
part of the last installment, our favorite vampire and human
couple tied the knot. Low and behold somehow Bella became
pregnant and in order to save both her life and their baby’s
life, Edward turned her into a vampire. Now, officially a
Cullen and a vampire, Bella will stand by Edward through thick
and  thin  to  protect  her  new  family  and  new  husband.  The
Volturi, the official authority of vampires, has learned of
the birth of a half human half-vampire child and fears for the
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safety of vampires as a whole. They seek out to destroy the
child, but the Cullens stand together and will fight before
they let that happen. In the epic conclusion of the Twilight
series, the Cullens will rally troops to go head to head
against the Volturi to protect all that they love. Ashley
Greene, Nikki Reed, Jackson Rathbone and Kellan Lutz return as
the Cullens. You won’t want to miss thisas, it already hit

theaters November 16th.

Related Link: ‘Smashed’: A Lesson Learned

Should You See It: Is that even a serious question? Who has
not been waiting for this release since the original movie of
Twilight  hit  theatres?  Not  only  will  this  be  the  first
onscreen appearance for the real life couple of Stewart and
Pattinson since their break up and rekindling, but also it
will be the last time to see our favorite couple of Bella and
Edward. The trailer alone sends chills down your spine and
lures you in just a bit closer to the screen, wanting to watch
the entire movie.

Who To Take: Anyone! It has action and gore for the boys while
still having all of that romance and vampire glamour for the
girls. Go with a parent, girlfriends or your partner. Just
make sure to make it known that you will not stand for talking
or kissing during the movie; this is a movie you will not want
to miss a second of after all the waiting you have done.

Related Link: The Upcoming Movie ‘The Oranges’ Will Have You
Laughing Hysterically

In the trailer, not only does your heart start pumping but we
are also given a glimpse into the lives of Bella and Edward
Cullen as a newly married couple of the same species. In the
last movie we were introduced to the couple as an official
husband and wife, but not as a vampire husband and a vampire
wife. The two seem to be closer than ever as Edward explains
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that the two are now the same temperatures. It seems that with
now being the same species, the two have a deeper connection.
This deeper connection is also further developed with the
arrival of their daughter and the desire to protect her from
the Volturi. The Cullens ban together as a solid family unit
to stand for their own, allowing Bella and Edward to come
together as a newly married couple with a fantastic support
system.

What are some ways to strengthen a relationship emotionally?
Cupid’s Advice:

What are some possible ways to further advance as a couple —
emotionally?  Here  are  some  tips  on  how  to  deepen  your
connection  to  your  significant  other:

1. Time investment: The more time you spend with someone, the
stronger  your  connection  will  be  come  automatically.  By
experiencing new things together and creating new memories,
the two of you will have something to laugh about and look
back  on.  Take  some  dancing  lessons  or  go  ice-skating  and
create a scrapbook together afterwards.

2. Emotional investment: In order to be completely open to
strengthening and deepening your relationship, you have to be
honest with yourself and with your partner. Keeping secrets is
only going to push them further away which will not result in
deepening a relationship.

3. Physical investment: Physical attraction and displays of
affection (notice I did not say public displays of affection)
is a great way to build on an emotional level. For many people
relationships are a mixture of physical needs and emotional
needs, not just one or the other.

What are some ways you bond with your partner on a deeper
level? Share your stories with us in the comments below!



Joe Jonas and Ashley Greene
Are Spotted in Vegas Hanging
As Friends

Jonas  Brothers
singer Joe Jonas and ex-girlfriend Ashley Greene were spotted
hanging out with some friends in Las Vegas’  Tao Nightclub.
 The club was full of celebrities in celebration of it’s
1000th  Night  in  Business.   People  reports  that  Jonas  had
dinner downstairs before heading upstairs to the party hosted
by Jay-Z.  He joined a table with Greene, Rob Kardashian and
Dancing With the Stars partner Cheryl Burke.  Jonas and Greene
seemed to be friendly with one another, while at the same time
mingling with everyone else.  There are no reports of anything
happening other than two civil exes having a good time.
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How do you become friends with an ex after a bitter break-up?

Cupid’s Advice:

After a bad break-up it’s hard to go back to being friends.
Its important to get some closure and let go of any animosity
between you and your ex before trying your hand at friendship.

1. Talk it out: Meet up with your ex and calmly discuss what
lead to your break-up.  A lunch date at a neutral location
always helps to break the ice a little bit.  This will help
both you of you to heal and start fresh.

2. Don’t be awkward: If you happen to unexpectedly run into
your ex at a club or restaurant, don’t avoid them or make the
situation uncomfortable. Take a deep breath and say “hello”.
 Yes, it may be awkward at first, but it could lead to a
surprising civil and friendly conversation.

3. Keep in touch: Once the two of you have gotten past the
bitterness of your previous relationship, keep in touch with
one another.  Exchange phone numbers or e-mail addresses (if
they’ve changed since you broke up) and make sure to check up
on each other every once in a while.

How do you become friends with your ex after a bad breakup?
 Tell us your story below.

Joe  Jonas  Gives  Golden
Birthday  Gift  to  Ashley
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Greene

Twilight star Ashley
Greene had much to celebrate this past weekend.  The actress
rang in her 24th year by celebrating in Sin City with rockstar
boyfriend, Joe Jonas, People reports.  Jonas gifted Greene
with a Chanel bracelet, accidently crediting the jewelry as a
token from Coach.  Greene adores her new jewelry. “Coach,
Chanel, [it] makes no difference to him … [But] I absolutely
love it because he knows what I like,” said Greene.  But
besides birthday jewels, Greene credits her favorite gift as,
“having my best friends fly in to celebrate with me.”

What are some ways to decide what gift to give your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

It takes real talent, time and thought to pick out the perfect
present for the one you love. Cupid has some tips:

1. Stop, look and listen: Slow down and make a mental note
when your partner makes a passing comment about something that
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catches his or her interest.  If it’s something your mate
keeps mentioning, but won’t go out of his or her way to buy,
consider it gift appropriate.

2. Make a connection: If you and your significant other are
just starting out and you’re having a hard time with gift
ideas, try to find something that unites you as a couple.  Is
there an inside joke you both share or an uncommon interest
that bonds you?  The thoughtful trinket will show you care.

3. Make him or her feel young again: To ease the harshness of
aging, turn back the clock with a toy from his childhood.  Is
it a summer birthday?  A pair of water guns should bring a
smile to his face.

Joe Jonas and Ashley Greene
Have  Sushi  Date  in  Baton
Rouge
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Hot  new  Hollywood
couple, Joe Jonas and Ashley Greene were spotted on their late
night date at a Hibachi restaurant in Baton Rouge. According
to People, managers at the restaurant they were dining at,
Ichiban, said, “They were really friendly, they just walked
in, sat down, and the word started going around that they were
here.”  The source also said that the duo didn’t ask for a
private table or special treatment.  They also consented to
posing for pictures and signing autographs after their meal.

What makes a restaurant romantic for a date?

Cupid’s Advice:

1. Dimly lit: A restaurant that is low on lighting tends to
give a feeling of privacy and usually proves to be the most
intimate dating experience.

2. Smaller: You don’t necessarily need the hottest restaurant
in town to have the most romantic time. Sometimes the smaller
restaurants have a cozy feeling.

3. Ethnic decor: Restaurants with an atmosphere that make you
feel as though you’re abroad adds a sense of mystery to the
evening, which can be ultra romantic!
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Joe  Jonas  Is  “Head  over
Heels” for Ashley Greene

Despite  being
spotted  holding  hands  at  a  Walgreen’s  and  on  a  date  at
Disneyland, pop singer Joe Jonas and Twilight star Ashley
Greene have been keeping their relationship under wraps. 
Recently, a source told People that”[Joe] is head over heels
for [Ashley].  He thinks she is down-to-earth and absolutely
beautiful.  He hasn’t been this into a girl in a long time.” 
The couple have only been dating a few months, but things
appear to be moving quickly – rumors circulated that Greene
recently took Jonas home to meet her parents.

Why is it dangerous to fall in love so fast?

Cupid’s Advice:
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You can’t help who you fall in love with, but you can control
the pace.  If thing’s are moving too quickly, the relationship
might fizzle before it has a chance to grow.  Cupid says
proceed slowly for the following reasons:

1. Missing out on the little things: If you rush into a
relationship, you may overlook little quirks, pet peeves and
the natural process of getting to know one another.  Taking
the fast track could have consequences that ultimately destroy
any hope for coupledom before you begin.

2. Feelings might not be there:  As they say, many people are
“in love with love” and will rush a relationship to get to
that place.  The problem is that when that initial phase is
over you may be left with someone who you don’t really love. 
By taking your time, you’ll have a better chance to get to
know one another.

3.  It’s  all-consuming:  Like  Greene  and  Jonas’,  a  rushed
relationship can take up all of your free time and alienate
you from the rest of the world.  If a split happens, you my
find that you have fewer friendships and family relationships
to fall back on.

 


